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Dear sir/madam 
  I have received information that the two  schemes are being looked  straight after each
other. This is not giving enough time for anyone to process and attend each scheme. This is
to close together and is giving Green Power a great advantage each development needs
several moths apart so we can process this.It seems the public are not so
Important to the inspectorate.. we need time to process each scheme. Yours Faithfully. 
Doreen Albone
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